Ref: PA/21 04967           Heritage statement.

Heritage Statement compiled in accordance with NPPF section 16 conserving and enhancing the historic environment.
The windows which are proposed in 50 Adelaide Street will have the same detail as the original   sliding sash windows hence there will be no significant impact on the heritage asset.
To confirm this please refer to the attached brochure. 
